
Help us to plan the 
future of Calgary’s 
thriving main streets

Main Streets – 33 and 
34 Avenues S.W.

We’re moving towards our goal to plan, invest 
in and create main streets where businesses 
can thrive and create a destination that all 
Calgarians can enjoy. Over the past year, we’ve 
been working with community members to 
understand the character of these main streets 
and to plan for their future.



This fall, we will have updates to share on two 
phases of your community’s Main Street project:

�� Land Use Planning
�� Streetscape Master Plan

Our project teams will be sharing proposed 
land use changes for the main street area and 
revealing a streetscape concept design. We are 
looking for feedback from Calgarians who live, 
shop or commute in the 33 and 34 Avenues S.W. 
main street area.

This is a collaborative process, where 
conversations are valuable. Join us on either 
September 22 or 25, 2018 to chat with our project 
team, provide input and learn more about how 
you can help shape the future of your community.

Drop in and learn more

Where:	 Infinity@Marda Loop
	 2016 34 Avenue S.W.

When:	 September 22, 2018
	 10 a.m. to 2 p.m.

	 September 25, 2018
	 5 p.m. to 8 p.m.

For more information, visit:
calgary.ca/MainStreets

There will also be an opportunity to provide 
input online at Engage.calgary.ca, between 
September 22 and October 5, if you are not 
able to make it out.


